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—Notice of Application

for development affecting a Listed Building or a Building with a Conservation Area

Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that North Northamptonshire Council has received the following application
which may have an effect on your property:

Application Number: NE/24/00039/FUL

Description:  New front wall, door and roof to part of existing outbuilding.

Location: 57 Church Street Easton On The Hill Stamford PE9 3LL

The plans and other details are available online at;
o www.northnorthants.cov.uk/panns

Any comments you wish to make must be in writing and can be submitted in one of the following ways:
 Online at httos:/publicaccess.east-northamptonshire.qov.uk/online-applications/
¢ E-mail to planning.enc@northnorthants.cov.uk
¢ Letter - Planning comments, North Northamptonshire Council, Thrapston Office, Cadar Drive,
Thrapston, NN14 4L.Z
Please note that we prefer to receive all communication electronlcally. Comments received must
be made on material planning matters. Details can be found online at:
* www.northnorthants.gov.uk/olanningconsiderations

Please quote our planning reference number which for this case is NE/24/00039/FUL and remember to
include your contact name and address as we cannot accept anonymous comments (these details are
not made public). Comments must be with us by

All comments received will be available to view on our website within 7 working days of receipt. North
Northamptonshire Council reserves the right to withhold publishing comments on the website if we deem
them to be inappropriate or libellous. Due to the high number of comments that we receive, we no
longer acknowledge receipt of comments and are unable to enter into correspondence about any issues
reised. For details of how we treat your data, please see our Privacy Statement:

e www.northnorthants.gov.uk/privacynotices

Graeme Kane
Interim Executive Director of Place and Economy

*As this is a householder application, in the event of an appeal against a refusal of planning permission,
which is to be dealt with on the basis of representations in writing, any representations made about this
application will be sent to the Secretary of State, and there will be no further opportunity to comment at
appeal stage.



